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Department of Planning and Urban Studies 
 
***********************************
From: Lucien Bruno 
Subject: Sound Transit Service Planner Job Posting
 
Sound Transit is looking for an experienced Transit Service Planner to join a dynamic and innovative group in the Operations Department responsible for planning light rail, BRT, commuter rail, and express bus service across the Puget Sound Region. The Service Planner position works collaboratively across the agency and with regional transit partners to deliver customer-focused transit services used by millions of riders each year.  
 
Full job posting linked here.
 
(https://recruiting.ultipro.com/SOU1036SOUND/JobBoard/dcc5dbea-875e-4cd1-bfd2-8e046cecc54f/OpportunityDetail?opportunityId=77b7b5e0-32a9-414d-9275-5b6c8605cb0f) 
 
From: Marla K Nelson 
Subject: FW: CPD Jobs Posted- CPD Specialist- DRSI- grade 9/11, closes 5/28/19
 
From: Rosie Beaman
 
My department at HUD is hiring several positions around the country.  These positions will help manage CDBG-DR grantees.
Let me know if you have any questions. Please feel free to share these postings with UNO alumni/students.
Rosie
CPD posted additional jobs this morning in the Disaster Recovery and Special Issues Division.    These are grade 9/11 positions & the application window closes on May 28th.   
DC (3 positions), Ft. Worth and Atlanta 
https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/532915600
https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/532913500
San Francisco & NY
https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/532917400
https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/532917100
***********************************
 
This is a forwarded message that may interest you.  You are receiving this email because you are part of the PLUS Alumni and Friends listserv.
 
If you have something that you would like to post to this or the regular PLUS listserv, please forward it to me. 
 
Best,
 
David Lambour
Department of Planning and Urban Studies
University of New Orleans
dmlambou@uno.edu
 
http://www.uno.edu/cola/planning-and-urban-studies/ 
 
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails.
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